
Winnipeg

Mayor’s Message

I am happy to extend greetings to everyone celebrating the Anniversary of the
introduction of Falun Dafa to the public.

I want to thank the members of the Falun Dafa Association of Winnipeg for your
continued efforts to make positive contribution to our diverse community.
Winnipeg is a growing city — well on our way to a million people strong — and the
fundamental principles of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Forbearance that you
live by are a model for everyone as we work to build a warm and welcoming city
for all our citizens. For the millions of Falun Dafa followers across the world, and
for the many practitioners here in Winnipeg, I hope that this is a truly joyful
anniversary.

On behalf of the City of Winnipeg, please accept my best wishes on observing
your 27th Anniversary. I hope the year ahead brings you growth and
enlightenment in your practice.

Warmly,

Mayor Brian Bowman
City of Winnipeg


